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In the June newsletter we raised 
awareness of Ofsted’s new guidance 
document for inspectors:
Inspecting safeguarding in early years, 
education and skills settings.  This document 
will be statutory from September 2015
There are four separate grades and an overall grade in the new 
inspection framework:
•	 Overall Effectiveness 
•	 Effectiveness of Leadership and Management 
•	 Quality of Teaching and Learning, and Assessment
•	 Personal Development, Behaviour and Welfare
•	 Outcomes 
There is also a separate judgement for Early Years Foundation 
Stage and the 16 - 19 provision.
Do the children, pupils and students in your school have an 
excellent understanding of how to stay safe online, the dangers 
of inappropriate use of mobile technology and social networking 
sites?
Do adults in your school understand the risks from technology 
and the internet and can they support children in learning how to 
keep safe online?
Additional documents to support schools:
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/
attachment_data/file/434930/Inspecting_safeguarding_in_early_
years_education_and_skills_settings.pdf
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/
attachment_data/file/436039/School_inspection_handbook_
from_September_2015.pdf
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/
attachment_data/file/447595/KCSIE_July_2015.pdf

Dates for the Diary:
Cornwall Learning’s e-Safety training course
17th September 2015 at Carew House, Bodmin
To register and for more details:  
http://www.cornwalllearningonline.co.uk Course ref IT13
Anti-Bullying week – November 16th to 20th 2015 ‘Make a 
noise about bullying’. Competition for schools to enter.
For details of the 6 categories and how to enter:
http://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/
competition/

All e-safety newsletters can now be accessed through  -  www.cornwalllearning.org/services/e-safety

London Grid for Learning has created an 
open-access video resource for schools.
Counter-Extremism – narrative and conversations primarily aimed 
at school staff and governors.
http://www.lgfl.net/News/Pages/Article.aspx?id=741
Free lesson plans can be found at:
http://www.preventforschools.org/download/file/mmu-learning-
together-to-be-safe.pdf
http://www.lbhf.gov.uk/Directory/Education_and_Learning/
Schools_and_Colleges/School_Staff_Zone/197029_Prevent_and_
schools_resources_and_lesson_plans.asp#KS2

The DfE’s Prevent duty came into force on 1st July 
2015. 
The DfE’s document Prevent duty Departmental advice and 
guidance for schools and childcare providers, published in June 
2015 which: 
•	 explains what the Prevent duty means for schools & childcare 

providers
•	 makes clear what schools & childcare providers should do to 

demonstrate compliance with the duty 
•	 informs schools & childcare providers about other sources of 

information, advice & support
Further information can be found at:
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/
attachment_data/file/439598/prevent-duty-departmental-
advice-v6.pdf

Is your school network secure?
The National Education Network (NEN) has adapted the 
Council on Cyber Security’s Critical Security document. 
The description of each control is accompanied by two 
sets of questions: one for school network managers and 
support staff (operational matters), and one for head teachers and 
senior leadership teams (policy, strategy, financial).
For further information and to download a PDF checklist:
http://www.nen.gov.uk/10-steps-to-protect-your-schools-network-
a-guide-for-school-leaders/
http://www.nen.gov.uk/e-security-managing-and-maintaining-e-
securitycyber-security-in-schools/

Childnet launches their Digital Leaders 
programme for Secondary schools.
To receive a school information pack email: leaders@childnet.com
Find out more at:
http://www.childnet.com/new-for-schools/childnet-digital-leaders-
programme
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The Internet Watch Foundation  
collaborates with Internet Giants
The Internet Watch Foundation announced its collaboration 
with internet giants such as Google, Facebook and Twitter to 
help uncover and remove millions of online images of child 
sexual abuse.
For further information please access the link below.
http://www.nspcc.org.uk/fighting-for-childhood/news-opinion/
online-child-abuse-images-uncovered/
	 .....................................................................
Government supports new campaign for  
children’s online history to be deleted
Baroness Shields, the UK's Minister for Internet Safety and 
Security is backing the launch of a campaign 'iRights' to 
promote the idea that children should be able to delete their 
online past.
Proposals include the right for young people to be able to easily 
edit or delete content they have created online.
BBC 28th July 2015
Read more about the campaign at:
http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/technology-33690326

e-Safety news during the summer holidays iRights 
is a civil society initiative that seeks to make the digital world 
a more transparent and empowering place for children and 
young people (under 18) by delivering a universal framework 
of digital rights, in order that young people are able to access 
digital technologies creatively, knowledgeably and fearlessly.
The iRights
•	 The Right to REMOVE
•	 The Right to KNOW
•	 The Right to SAFETY AND SUPPORT
•	 The Right to INFORMED AND CONSCIOUS CHOICES
•	 The Right to DIGITAL LITERACY
To find out more about iRights:  
http://irights.uk/wp-content/uploads/2015/07/iRIghts-Full-
Text.pdf

Have you heard of...

Tinder?
Tinder is a photo and messaging dating app for  
browsing photos of potential matches within a  
certain mile radius of the user’s location. This is a  
13+ App and reflected in the Terms and Conditions. 
Commonsensemedia rating = No-Go for teens!
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/app-reviews/tinder

Yik Yak?
Yik Yak is a free social media app that lets users  
post anything and everything anonymously!  
This is a 17+ App and reflected in the Terms and 
Conditions.  
Commonsensemedia rating = Not appropriate for kids!
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/app-reviews/yik-yak

Advice and help
For answers to your App concerns and sound advice on how 
to deal with them, visit Net Aware. It’s a dedicated resource to 
help parents understand the Apps their children use in today’s 
ever-changing digital world. Net Aware reviews nearly 60 sites, 
Apps and games currently popular with children and young 
people:    http://www.net-aware.org.uk/

Selfridges in London has launched its Christmas Shop! 
A little further research on the internet has identified toy shop 
Hamleys has already identified the products they predict will be 
hits this year including:
•	 Skate and Sing Elsa from Frozen
•	 Interactive Tracy Island from Thunderbirds
•	 i-Que intelligent robot
•	 Little live pets – clever keet
•	 One upon a time Princess Rose Peppa
•	 Kinetic Sand
•	 3D Maker
•	 My Friend Freddy
•	 Shopkins Scoop Ice-Cream Truck playset
•	 Leappad Platinum – a wi-fi learning tablet with cameras and 

games 
Interested in finding out more about these items?
https://home.bt.com/lifestyle/family/top-10-toys-for-christmas-
2015-revealed-11363988681570

Reminder:
Cornwall Learning launched its e-Safety page in July.  All 
newsletters and websites referenced in this and previous 
newsletters can now be accessed through Cornwall 
Learning’s e-Safety area: 

http://www.cornwalllearning.org/services/e-safety
Visit our website and subscribe to receive automatic updates.

NSPCC teams up with O2 to provide a free online 
safety helpline for parents seeking technical advice
Launched on 27th August 2015, the helpline aims:
‘..to equip parents and other family members with the 
knowledge and confidence to chat regularly with their kids 
about what they're doing online, and with whom’.
Find out more:
http://www.o2.co.uk/help/nspcc


